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At a meeting held on 16/04/2019, the Board considered the objections made to the 

Compulsory Purchase Order and the documents and submissions on file generally. 

 

The Board decided to annul the Order, based on the reasons and considerations set 

out below. 

 

 

Reasons and Considerations 
Having regard to the letter received by An Bord Pleanála from Irish Water dated the 

13th day of March 2019, the Board considered that it would be appropriate to annul 

the said Compulsory Purchase Order. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 16/04/2019 

 Dave Walsh   

 
 

 


